Welcome to Ellsworth PTO

Greetings! Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year. We are excited to be a part of Ellsworth
Elementary. Our school is a remarkable institution with skilled and compassionate faculty, eager pupils,
and engaged guardians. Our Parent-Teacher Organization (PTO) is a volunteer collective committed to
bolstering the school and enriching the academic journey for every student.

Our PTO has been collaborating with the school for over 10 years and we have expanded with the
school. Itis our goal to coordinate volunteer participation, to support school programs, host
extracurricular activities that encourage family involvement, sponsor events that boost school spirit,
raise funds for supplemental services, equipment, and supplies, and support the school administration
in achieving its goals.

Involvement is crucial in ensuring your child's success in our school. We are thrilled to welcome
your family and look forward to building a relationship with you. We invite you to participate in various
activities and events, lead committees, or donate supplies for class activities. Your contributions are
invaluable and appreciated. The PTO's primary goal is to coordinate volunteers and provide resources
that the school does not or cannot offer. Our Fun, Friday popcorn sales, hot cocoa, otter pops, pickles
and more are a hit with our students which we strive to keep prices as low as possible.

Raising funds is an essential aspect of the PTO. To achieve this, we organize two noteworthy
events the Fun Run in the spring and a Christmas catalog sale in the fall. Inthe winter, we organize a
Christmas holiday store, where students can purchase gifts for their families. A new addition last year
brought enjoyment to our student body with the first ever dances on campus. We will continue to provide
two dances onin the Fall and one in the Spring. Smencils will be back at open house night and once in
the Spring.

Through fundraising, the school and its staff have received essential items that make their jobs
easier and necessary classroom resources. Our current fundraising efforts will be directed towards giving
seating options around the playground in the form of picnic tables, additional playground balls, soccer
goals and storage for these items. We will begin identifying more items as the year progresses.

If you have any suggestions, questions, or offers of assistance, please do not hesitate to contact
any PTO Board Member. We are committed to collaborating with you to support our school throughout
the year.

Sincerely

Ellsworth PTO

https://www.facebook.com/EllsworthEaglesRise/



